

July 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

Year 6 Leaver's Disco

Our Year 6 Leaver's Disco will be held on Tuesday 23rd July between 5pm - 7 pm. The children will need to return to school in their party clothes and be registered in the side hall.

The PTA have kindly agreed to man a tuck shop so your child may wish to bring some money in a wallet (no more than £3) to buy a drink and a snack.

There will also be a guiet space available for those children not wanting to be around loud music.

Please ensure that the permission slip is returned to your child's class teacher by Friday 19th July.

We ask that **NO phones or cameras** be brought in by the children due to the risk of damage and/or social media issues. We will take group photos and give them to the children on the last day.

Yours sincerely,		
Year 6 Team		
Year 6 Leaver's Disco – Tuesday 23 rd Ju	ily 2024	
I give permission for my child	in class	attend
the Leaver's Disco on Tuesday 23 rd July 2	2024.	
I give permission for my child to walk hor	me after the disco	
Signed	Print name	
Mobile		